
 

 

 

Come join in for a Biblical Walk 

Through the Passion of Christ 

beginning Tuesday February 28th at 

1:30PM in the Rectory. This program 

shows Christ’s amazing love for us.  

Author Edward Sri guides us through 

the last hours of Christ’s life.  Walk step by step from the 

garden of Gethsemane to Mount Calvary. Old Testament 

prophecies, messianic expectations, biblical symbolism and 

historical context shed light on the mystery of Christ’s 

suffering and death.  Experience a deeper understanding and 

appreciation of God’s immeasurable and unconditional love 

for you- grow closer to Jesus than you ever have before. (Dr. 

Edward Sri) 

 

 

 

The K of C’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All Knights, past Knights or men 

interested in becoming a Knight are encouraged to attend.    

Next meeting will be February 16, 2023  

7PM in the Parish Hall 

Deceased Knights upcoming Masses 

March 24—Gerard Lafreniere ~  April 14—Gene Duncan 

 

Happy birthday to these Knights born 
in February!  Art Kreger, Donald Fischer, 
Francis Mohr, Robert Chouinard, Duncan 
Mackenzie, Mark Arcidiacono, Eddy Jaca, 

Don Tholen, John Ackerman, Raymond Cox, Paul Haytas, 
Roy Hutchings, Bob Colton, Charles Cauhlin, Niels 
Rasmussen 

Please join us downstairs for fellowship and 
delicious refreshments!  This is a wonderful 
opportunity to visit with each other, and get 
to know other families.  

Fellowship  Hour Hosts: 

 Feb. 19 – Kurt & Laura Gronbach 
 Feb. 26—Chuck & Linda Taylor 
 Mar 5—Eric & Stephanie Johnson 
 Mar 12—Gabe & Maria Maldonado 
 Mar 19—Geno & Laura Bates 
  

**If you would like to help with social hour, please contact Laura 
Bates at 541-212-5792.      Thanks! 

 

 

 

The Altar Society will be hosting  Soup 
Suppers during Lent on  Feb. 24,  and 
on Mar. 3rd, 17th & 31st.   We are 
looking for volunteers to  host the meal 
following Stations of  the Cross.  If  you 
are able to help, please contact Jody 
Colton at 541-519-0162 or the office at 
541-523-4521 

THE DIOCESE OF BAKER – MEN’S CONFERENCE 

WHEN:  SATURDAY, MARCH 18, 2023 

WHERE: St. Thomas Catholic Church 

1720 NW 19th St. Redmond, Oregon 

Bring your son (12 or older) with you! 

Registration is $40.00 and can be done online. 

Lunch and snacks provided 

Confirmation families:  Please turn in your forms as 
soon as possible.  If you need another packet, it can 
be obtained from the office. 


